
Congratulations Chelsea Mitchell-Eby
Please join me in congratulating Chelsea Mitchell-Eby on her new role as the Assistant Waterpark Director. 

CChelsea has been with Jay Peak since December of 2016, bringing with her a wealth of enthusiasm and 
dedication. She transferred into the waterpark amid the unpredictable reopening phases caused by the 
pandemic. During that time a lot of things were uncertain, but Chelsea's commitment to Jay Peak was not 
one of them. She shined bright among the others that assisted in reopening the waterpark and quickly 
earned herself a leadership role. 

IIn her new capacity, Chelsea will be collaborating closely with myself and the entire leadership team. Her 
responsibilities will include ensuring that our operations run smoothly and efficiently, which is essential for 
our continued success. She possesses an incredible ability to take initiative, adapt quickly to changing 
circumstances, and proactively address challenges as they arise - qualities that make her an invaluable 
asset to the team. 

I I am confident that Chelsea is more than ready to embrace these new responsibilities and contribute even 
more significantly to our goals. I look forward to working closely with her and witnessing all the great 
things she will accomplish in her new role. 

Once again, Congrats Chelsea!

Tyler Paxman
Director of Aquatics
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